intellicall Operator Services, Inc.
5000 Sawgrass Village Circle
Suite 30

Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32082

Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

October 31, 2003

RE: Docket No. UT-033044, Order No. 03 - FCC Triennial Review Order ~
Intellicall Operator Services, Inc. Response

Dear Carole Washburn:

Intellicall Operator Services, Inc. (Intellicall) received the Commission's CLEC
Questions issued in Docket No. UT-033044. This letter is being sent to notify th
Commission that while Intellicall does hold cerification as a CLEC, we have not
initiated CLEC operations in the State of Washington or any other sate. In
addition, we have no immediate plans to begin CLEC operations under current
market conditions.

Given that Intellicall has no CLEC operations there is no basis for responding to
the CLEC questions issued in this Docket. For this reason, | would like to
respectfully request that Intellicall be granted a waiver from filing the requested
responses and all future information requests in the Docket. There would be no
benefit to the parties in the Docket from our continued pariicipation.

Please consider this letter to be our official response to the CLEC Requests
issued in Order No. 03 as well as our request for waiver from all CLEC Request:
that may be issued in the Docket. Commission confirmation that our request for
waiver has been granted would be greatly appreciated. | can be reached at
(407) 971-6801 should you have questions or concerns.

Respectiully,

Moo Q. oy

Marsha A. Pokorny
Manager — Regulatory Compliance
intellicall Operator Services



